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Achievement Assembly 

This week children have been awarded certificates for Enjoying Learning!  Well done to the 

following: 

 

Reception: Spencer King-Booth Year 1: Whole Class Year 2: Scarlett Small and Hannah Butler 

Year 5: Joe Hattam-Purcell   Year 6: CJ Thompson 

 

Celebrating attendance  

Year 5 have the highest attendance this week with over 95.5%.  Fantastic - well done everyone! 

 

COVID 19  

We will continue with the current protective measures that have been in place since September 

until the end of term as outlined in our COVID risk assessments, until the end of the summer 

term (e.g. bubbles, limited visitors, staggered entry/departure times, staggered lunchtimes,  

increased cleaning etc). 

With one week left of term it is imperative that we continue to reduce risk and manage positive 

cases and close contacts of positive cases in our school, in the same manner we have done up 

until now.  

That being the case we need you to continue to socially distance when dropping off and 

collecting your child. We also ask you continue to wear a face covering when on site too. 

Staff will continue to use face coverings and any other personal protective equipment as 

necessary until the end of term too.  

 

School shoes for September 

In order for us to continue with more physical outdoor learning, we will be asking children to 

continue to come to school in trainers for the first half term of the next academic year (7th 

Sept – 22nd Oct). 

 

School Uniform Orders for September  

If you want to take advantage of free delivery to school for September, orders must be placed 

by close of play today – items will then be delivered to school over the summer and can then be 

collected on Monday 6th September before pupils return on the 7th. See link on website to order  

https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website/how_to_order_school_uniform/319001 

 

Head lice 

Don’t forget to “take a peek” this week – see our website for instructions/further details under 

the Parents section or click on the link to view:   

Welcome to Portobello Primary School (eschools.co.uk) 

 

Check out Kids Pass who can offer ticket savings over the summer 

https://www.kidspass.co.uk/ 

 

Reminder pupils break up for summer on Thursday 22nd July returning to school Tuesday 7th 

September 2021.  

https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website/how_to_order_school_uniform/319001
https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website/how_to_detect_head_lice/562408
https://www.kidspass.co.uk/

